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 22nd March 2022 

Dear Families,  

Extra-Curricular Clubs – Summer 2022 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we will be increasing the range of clubs on offer from summer 

2022.  

 

Club days  

Clubs are now organised in a way that will give your child/ren more choice for example, Y3-4 Dance on 

a Monday and Y3-Y4 Cricket on a Friday.  Please note clubs are not necessarily on their PE day.  If 

your child has a sports club on a day that they do not have PE they should come dressed in their PE 

uniform (and they should not wear school uniform).   This means they will be appropriately dressed and 

ready to start their club either before or after school. 

 

There is a brief summary of what clubs will involve on the attached document called ‘Clubs Available 

Summer 2022’. All information related to extra-curricular clubs can also be found on the school 

website. 

 

Reminder of the Booking System 

We have revised our clubs booking system and the following changes are now in place. 

▪ Clubs are booked via our SchoolCloud system (this is the same system used to book parents 

evening appointments).  https://kingathelstan.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

▪ Clubs are offered on a first come, first served basis and will only run if minimum numbers are 

reached.  If you have been successful, your child’s place will be confirmed via School Cloud at 

which point you should make payment via ParentPay 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/ 

▪ Sessions are non-refundable.  

▪ Please note you will need to consent and confirm pick up arrangements on SchoolCloud. 

▪ All payments are still to be made via ParentPay.   

 

We endeavour to offer children their first choice of club; however, this is not always possible due to 

high demand and limits on number of places available (detailed on the attached clubs overview). 

Therefore we recommend that you select more than one club for your child. If the activity you have 

selected is full, your child will be put on a waiting list and given a place if one becomes available. 

 

Y5-Y6 Choir Bookings 

Mr Thomas is looking forward to continuing the Choir Club in the summer term.  The children are 

leading up to performances later in the academic year so it is important that children who attended in 

spring sign up for the summer term. New members are also welcome. 

 

Pupil Premium (PP) Places (25% + places available):  

Each PP eligible child is entitled to one free club per term. Pupil Premium funding is allocated to 

children who are entitled to Free School Meals (not universal free school meals) or those who have 

https://kingathelstan.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/


 

been entitled during the past six years. Please make your club bookings in the normal way via 

SchoolCloud. 

 

Timetable of Club Process 

Tuesday 22nd March  Information on clubs sent to all families. Also see 

school website 

https://www.kingathelstan.kingston.sch.uk/sport-and-

healthy-lifestyles/sports-clubs/ 

Booking opens - Thursday 24th March at 

10:00am, and closes on Monday 28th March 

at 9:00am 

SchoolCloud opens for choices to be made. 

Complete field regarding collection of child. 

 

Tuesday 29th March at 4:00pm 

 

Families find out what club/s their child/ren are in 

Tuesday 29th March – Thursday 31st March  

 

Please pay for clubs on ParentPay (please note your 

club choice will only be secure once full payment is 

made). 

Thursday 31st March at 10:00am Payment deadline 

W/C Monday 25th April  Clubs commence  

W/C Monday 4th July  Last week of clubs 

Important dates 

Please note – there will be no charge for 

clubs on the week/s they don’t take 

place (based on the dates here). 

1) Bank Holiday – Monday 2nd May 

2) Queen’s Jubilee (additional day off) – Monday 6th 

June  

3) Special Event (Y1 Mini Olympics) – Tuesday 17th 

May – no Girls’ Football  

4) Sports Day – Thursday 23rd June - no clubs on this 

day 

5) INSET Day – Friday 24th June – children are not in 

school on this day 

Allocation of Places  

Places will be allocated via SchoolCloud and paid for using ParentPay. If your child secures a place in a 

club payment will need to be made in ParentPay. Any allocated clubs not paid for by 10:00am on 

Thursday 31st March will be re-allocated.  

 

Cancellation 

Please be aware that there may be weeks when we need to cancel clubs. This may be due to the 

provider having to isolate due to Covid-19.  In the event that it is unavoidable we will try to give you as 

much notice as possible communicating by email or text.   

 

Outdoor Sports Clubs 

In the event of adverse weather conditions we still aim to provide outdoor sports clubs and will seek 

to find an alternate indoor space.  If we need to cancel we will endeavour to give you as much notice as 

possible by emailing or texting you. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Darren Mc Laughlin        

PE Coordinator   


